
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 
 

Teacher: Miss Waghorn Date: 24.11.23 

 

Hello! It was lovely to see and speak to you all at Parents evening this week. It’s great to 
hear so many of them feeling settled in Year 3. I hope you are happy with the progress 
they’re making and enjoyed looking at their work.  
 
Here’s what we have been up to the past few weeks:  
 

 In English we have continued to explore our Suspense and Action story – 
Adventure at Sandy Cove. Next week, we will be planning our own story.  

 In Maths we have come to the end of our Addition and Subtraction topic and have 
begun recapping our knowledge of multiplication. 

 In Geography we have learnt about countries in North and South America. We 
created our own fact file on a country, using Purple Mash in computing.  

 In Art we have explored and sketched different types of yarn, ready for our 
weaving next week (thank you to those who have brought in wool). 

 Practiced our Spanish greeting skills - Cómo estás? 

 In History we have learnt about the Viking Invasion and made our own Viking 
longboats. 

 
 

Homework expectations 
 
I have thoroughly enjoyed reading the ‘Crazy Creatures 100-word mini saga’ – what a 
creative and imaginative bunch! 
The homework this week, will be consolidating our Addition and Subtraction topic.  
We will be mastering the 3s, 4s and 8s for the next few weeks so any extra practice and 
recall at home will be great. 
We are focusing specifically on the 3 times-table next week so feel free to practice with 
your child wherever and whenever! Hit the Button is an online game used in the 
classroom if that is accessible. Purple Mash also have lots of interactive games, their 
login and password are in their diaries.  
 



Reading 
It is great to see reading diaries filling up. Remember to sign the reads either in the 
reading section at the front of your child’s diary or within the week.  
 
Spelling 
I have given out a list of spelling words for this week for children to learn, taken from the 
statutory spelling list. If you could have a look at these over the next week so children are 
confident in spelling them. 
 
Key dates for your diaries are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly 
newsletter at a glance: Weekly Newsletters 2023/2024 | St. Peter's C of E Academy 
(eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk) https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/newsletters-at-a-
glance  
 

Thank you. Have a great weekend 😊  
 
Miss Waghorn.  
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